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Hello Emily,

 

The Village of Montour Falls recently submitted documentation demonstrating completion of the Unified Solar Permit
High Impact Action under NYSERDA’s Clean Energy Communities program.

 

Congratulations, your submission has been approved.

 

This is your SECOND approved High Impact Action. Please note that in order to be designated as a Clean Energy
Community, you need to complete four high impact actions and at least two of your actions need to be completed after
August 1, 2016. Our records indicate that TWO of the actions submitted were completed after this date.

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact your local Clean Energy Communities Coordinator who is
working on NYSERDA’s behalf to help you navigate the program:

 

Katherine Herleman  
Cornell Cooperative Extension Tompkins County 
kch227@cornell.edu 
 

Thank you for your interest in becoming a Clean Energy Community.  Keep up the good work!

[Quoted text hidden]

http://www.nyserda.ny.gov/cec
mailto:kch227@cornell.edu

